
   
 

 Hydrogen Business Council 

Dec 1, 2018 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

 

Subject:  Support for Bruce County (and local partners) Showing Leadership in Hydrogen Technologies 

 

The Hydrogen Business Council of Canada (HBC) is a Not-for-Profit organization and the leading voice for 

Hydrogen in Ontario. The mission of HBC is to encourage adoption of hydrogen energy systems through 

developing community strength in the technology and in the economic and environmental benefits. HBC 

is composed of a like-minded group of industry stakeholders dedicated to bringing knowledge and 

opportunities to the minds and hands of those who can apply and realize the benefits of hydrogen 

technology in their work and their lives. We endeavor to ensure that the uptake of hydrogen 

opportunities that is happening in many global jurisdictions can happen here in the Ontario where much 

of the early work in hydrogen technologies development took place.  

 

We already have begun developing an industrial cluster around the production of ‘clean’ hydrogen from 

emission free electricity, and have promoted the multiple applications of hydrogen technologies in this 

province.  

 

HBC is pleased to offer this letter in support of Bruce County and local partners in their initiatives to 

demonstrate leadership in hydrogen technologies, large-scale energy storage and a move toward 

transformative change in decarbonizing the economy. 

 

HBC welcomes the opportunity to participate in this important endeavour as we believe their work may 

offer important solutions in the fight against climate change. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Robert Stasko 

Board Chairman  

Hydrogen Business Council 


